
From: Rick McCann<rpmccann01@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Apr 5, 2024 at 2:01 PM
Subject: NAPSO endorsement decision - Paul Gaudet
To: Zach Guymon <oso@reformationstrategies.com>

Judge Gaudet,

Following your recent endorsement interview with the Nevada Association of Public
Safety Officers (NAPSO), the committee discussed all of the interviews that they
conducted during those two weeks and they have concluded that you will receive their
full endorsement for your race.

Congratulations on this achievement.  I will be sending a formal endorsement letter
shortly, together with the logos of NAPSO and the law enforcement organizations that
comprise the NAPSO family.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Rick McCann
On behalf of the Nevada Association of Public Safety Officers
Cell: (702) 595-0683
E-mail: rpmccann01@gmail.com
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